
FLASH  COMPETITION  –  Win  a
prize from M&S for your mum
here!
If you feel that your Mum is extra special then take two
minutes to enter our flash competition here to win a great
prize courtesy of M&S which will be delivered to her this
weekend.

Treat your Mum this Mother’s Day with an M&S hamper!

Haven’t bought your Mother’s Day gift yet? Don’t despair! The
Edinburgh Reporter has teamed up with M&S to give one lucky
reader a chance to treat their mum with an extra special gift
this Mother’s Day.

We are offering one lucky winner the opportunity to win a
fabulous Mother’s Day Sparkling Rosé Hamper which is sure to
brighten up any mum’s day.  The hamper is made up of beautiful
Pale Pink Roses, Sparkling Rose Wine and tasty Caramel Coulis
Truffles.

If you don’t want to leave it to chance, why not head to M&S
Edinburgh or M&S Gyle to see what other gorgeous Mother’s Day
gifts are on offer.

Choose from colourful bouquets to delicious chocolates and
cakes. Or, why not let your mum relax and put her feet up by
serving up the M&S roast deal for the whole family? Find
inspiration here: www.marksandspencer.com 

Best of luck and Happy Mother’s Day!

Terms & Conditions

Please note that your Email & the delivery address including
postcode for the hamper are required to redeem this prize.
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Over 18s only.

Closes midnight Friday 13 March 2015. The order for the hamper
will be made on Saturday morning 14 March 2015 for delivery
this weekend.

[COMPETITION NOW CLOSED]


